
SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL 
Snohomish County, Washington 

NOTICE OF ENACTMENT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that on April 24, 2024, the Snohomish County 
Council approved Ordinance No. 24-015.  

ORDINANCE NO. 24-015 

AN ORDINANCE AUTHORIZING THE SNOHOMISH COUNTY EXECUTIVE TO 
EXECUTE AN INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT WITH THE TULALIP TRIBES OF 

WASHINGTON TO TRANSFER 64TH STREET NW 

Summary:  The ordinance approves an Interlocal Agreement (ILA) with the Tulalip Tribes 
of Washington relating to the transfer of 64th Street NW. Snohomish County Public Works 
currently maintains 64th Street NW as part of the County road network. The Tribes wish to 
improve and maintain 64th Street NW as a public road as part of the Tulalip Tribes Tribal 
Transportation Program. This ILA will allow the transfer of real property rights for 64th Street 
NW from the County to the Tribes and relieves the County of future costs associated with 
maintaining 64th Street NW.  

For More Information: Copies of the ordinance and related documents are available 
upon request by calling the Council Office at (425) 388-3494, 1(800) 562-4367 x3494, 
TDD 1(800) 877-8339, or by e-mailing Contact.Council@snoco.org. The ordinance is 
also available on the Council’s website at https://snohomish.legistar.com/Default.aspx 
(File # 2024-0260) or https://snohomishcountywa.gov/2134/Council-Hearings-Calendar. 

Dated this 7th day of May, 2024. 

Deputy Clerk of the Council 

Publish: May 15, 2024 

SUBMIT AFFIDAVIT TO: County Council 
SUBMIT INVOICE TO:  Public Works - 107024 
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